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Dear Praying Friends, 

We have been in the Philippines since 2018 after our furlough 4 years ago! But God never cease to 

amaze us with His Provision and Protection. We personally saw the Lord’s blessing every time we see 

souls getting saved, and see the transformation of the folks over here in this island. Truly the word of 

God is not bound. 

We 

are very excited to announce to you that the new church mission work that we presently started,is 

already 7months old and growing. We are praying to celebrate our 1st year Mission anniversary on 

August 2022. there are challenges in the part of sharing the Gospel in this area, because most of the 

people here are devoted to Catholicism and 30% believes in Islam but I am rejoicing all the time because  

the word of God is shouting aloud that the only way to Heaven is no other than the Lord Jesus Christ. 

Plus NOTHING MInus NOTHING! Not of works lest any man should boasts!( EPH.2:8-9 KJV)  

As of January to March, many folks Trusted the Lord Jesus Christ in this area and follow Christ on water 

baptism, although due to pandemic, we have to minimize the folks going to a rented pool to conduct 

baptism, because of the strict protocols of the local government. 

The children’s and feeding ministry is also growing. we already have 8 village locations as of the 

moment. What we do in this ministry is to present them the Gospel first, teach them how to read the 

Bible, teach new Christian songs, and feed them. Because 70% of the children here are suffering from 

malnutrition. Some of them only eat once a day or most of the time not at all. That is why we appeal if 

you can still help financially with any amount is always a big blessing to these Children. 

Again, Thank you all for your faithful support of this Ministry in Finances and Prayers. If you are not 

receiving our emails, please let us know at darwintolibas@gmail.com if you prefer us you a paper copy, 

please let us know. You may call by telephone to 423-591-1144 this is our magicjack free of charge. Or 

you can follow us on our facebook account: Missionary Tolibas  

Thank you again for Partnering with us. May God Bless you greatly. 
Yours with hope in the Philippines, 
Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family 
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